
An insightful article in today's Straits Times,15th Sept 2022, highlighting the reasons for the 
increasing delistings from the Singapore bourse. 
There's an urgent need to inject sizeable liquidity & boost investor confidence to bring back 
our Capital Markets to it's once glory days. Hopefully the MAS & SGX would create 
conditions for a vibrant market which has been languishing for quite some time.  
 

 


